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June 2, 2016 
 
Mr. Jack Miller 
Superior Oilfield Services Co., LTD 
1011 11th Ave 
Greeley, CO 80631 
 
Re: Superior Oilfield Services Co., LTD, E 8th Street Operation, File No. M-2000-082,  

March 11, 2016 Inspection Report, Unresolved Problems 
 
Mr. Miller, 
 
The E 8th Street Operation has problems noted that, according to Division of Reclamation, Mining and 
Safety (Division/DRMS) records have not yet been resolved.  According to our records, the following 
problems were to be resolved on or before April 15, 2016.  Listed below are the descriptions and 
corrective actions for the problems.  Please resolve the corrective actions and provide evidence of 
such resolution on or before July 2, 2016.  
 
Please note if the corrective actions are not properly addressed, and evidence provided to the Division 
by the date provided above, the listed problems could be escalated to the level of possible violations 
and would then be referred to the Mined Land Reclamation Board for further action.  
 
PROBLEM/POSSIBLE VIOLATION #1: Problem: The Operator has not collected the required 
groundwater monitoring well data since 2013 in accordance with the approved monitoring and 
mitigation plan and one (1) monitoring well could not be located and one (1) monitoring well was 
damaged during the inspection. 
CORRECTIVE ACTION #1: The Operator must reinitiate the approved groundwater monitoring plan, 
provide groundwater measurements for all current wells and install a replacement monitoring well for 
the damaged MW-1 well and repair MW-2 well by the corrective action date.  
 
PROBLEM/POSSIBLE VIOLATION #2: Problem: The dewatering activity at the E 8th Street Operation 
has caused disturbances to the prevailing hydrologic balance and is affecting the groundwater well 
located at 417 East 8th Street, Greeley, CO 80631 owned by Mr. Tyrrell.   
CORRECTIVE ACTION #2: The Operator must implement the approved groundwater mitigation plan for 
the site.  The report must include the specific mitigation measures taken by the Operator to alleviate 
the effect of the dewatering at the E 8th Street Operation on the Tyrrell well.   
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If the problem has already been remedied, please provide evidence of completion.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 Ext 8124. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc:  Jack Tyrell, Land and Well Owner 


